
CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL 
 

Public Announcement 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE POSITIONS OF 
Nolan Center Lead Attendant  

 

The Nolan Center will be accepting applications for a Nolan Center Lead Attendant through August 

31, 2018 at 5:00p.m. This is a temporary, part time position. In addition to working with the public in 

the gift shop, visitor center, and museum, this position will also assist the Facilities Manager with all 

aspects of the theater, including set-up, ordering, bookkeeping, and concessions. This person must 

be knowledgeable about Wrangell, personable, and welcoming to visitors. The Nolan Center Lead 

Attendant must be versatile and ready to assist at many different types of tasks including but not 

limited to event prep, gardening, cleaning, kitchen work, visitor response. Applicants must be willing 

to a work flexible schedule and weekends.   

Applications and job descriptions may be obtained and returned to Wrangell City Hall, 205 Brueger 

Street (P.O. Box 531), Wrangell, AK 99929.  

The City and Borough of Wrangell is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer. 

  
Lisa Von Bargen   
Borough Manager   

 
 

KSTK  Please announce August 17 through 31, 2018 
SENTINEL Publish August 23 and 30, 2018 
 
 

 


